
HAPPY NEW YEAR

2021 – Start of season.

1 February 2021  .

Welcome all to 2021.  

As per the Hockey WA calendar the 

2021 season is set to start on the 

weekend of the 10th April.  This is for 

all grades, eg our two Men’s turf 

grades, our two Women's’ teams and 

our Master’s team.  Juniors start their 

season on the weekend of 1st May. 

Events: 

The club is seeking your help – we 

wish to enter a new junior girls 7/8 

team for the 2021 season.  We have 

a few players but need more to 

complete the team.  Seeking if you 

can chat with family & friends and if 

you have any questions contact Kate 

via ’eo_juniors@harlies.org.au

Junior – 7/8 Girls Team for 2021

RAC SportWest Awards

Awesome news … Harlies

Hockey Club is a finalist for 

these awards. The category 

Harlies has been nominated  

for is the Healthway Healthy 

Club.

Some of the committee will 

be attending this presentation 

event on Thursday the 11th of 

February 2021.

2021 Club Bunnings 
Sausage Sizzle

Our Men’s turf team will be 

again be hosting the clubs 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle for 

2021.

Looks like this will be held 

early March.  As soon as we 

have a confirmed date we will 

let you know.

In the past this 

event has been 

held at the 

Morley store 

but this store has 

now been 

closed and staff 

have moved to 

Bayswater.

If you would like to earn a few extra 

dollars this year we have three paid 

positions available.  

Canteen Coordinator for Saturday 

mornings.  Canteen Coordinator for 

Wednesday evenings for Junior 

dinners.  Clubroom cleaner for the 

season.  Please email Diana via 

‘grounds@harlies.org.au if you have 

any questions and for full details.

Canteen Coordinator & Cleaner 

HOOKED ON HOCKEY



Members News

Baby

Contact Us Email: ‘secretary@harlies.org.au
Website: ‘www.harlies.org.au

The club would like to congratulate Wendy Garner and her 

partner Trevor on the safe arrival of daughter Evie on the 

5th January 2021.  Congratulations to Life Member Rosa and 

Ron Garner – a beautiful granddaughter who will keep them 

both on their toes.

As advised the club has registered for this scheme and if you wish to 

donate to the club by the way in allocating your returns please use -

C 1 0 3 6 4 7 8 8 

Containers for Change

COVID

Please do keep yourselves safe as the world continues to deal with 

this pandemic.

If you have not already done to please upload the SafeWA App onto 

your mobiles – it is so easy to use and takes so little effort when 

scanning to enter business.

TeamApp

As many of you are aware the cub has been using TeamApp to keep 

members updated on club events and to allow members to chat to 

each other and within their teams.  Seeking all members to install this 

App so you don’t miss out on news and events at the club for 2021. 

HOOKED ON HOCKEY


